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2021 Enduring Fund Grant Applications 

  

Chapel Hills United Church of Christ in Edina, MN is pleased to announce that we will be 

accepting applications for 2021 Enduring Fund Grants. 

The Enduring Fund was established approximately 20 years ago by the church. Grants 

typically vary in amount and have ranged from a few hundred dollars to several 

thousand. While there is no specific requirement on what the grant can be used for, 

special consideration is given to applications that focus on specific projects versus 

contributions to general operating budgets. Applications are reviewed by a church 

committee and our council. Decisions are based on the quality of the submission, 

intended purpose and number of requests under consideration in conjunction with 

funds available that year for distribution. 

Where to find a grant application: 

• Go to our web site at https://www.chapelhillsucc.org/ and download the form 

on the bottom of the page. 

• Request an application by emailing us at ChapelhillsUCC@gmail.com 

Deadline submission & process: 

• All electronically submitted applications must be received by 11:59 p.m. April 30, 

2021. Use the email address of ChapelhillsUCC@gmail.com 

• Applications sent via USPS must be postmarked by April 30, 2021. Send to Chapel 

Hills United Church of Christ / 6512 Vernon Ave S / Edina, MN  55436-1823 

Questions? 

• Please contact us at the email address above or leave a voicemail message at 952-

935-3025 

The review process typically takes about 5-8 weeks and all applicants will receive 

notification regarding the final status of their submission. Grants are open to everyone 

and any organization or group regardless of church affiliation. Please feel free to share 

this information. 
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